NOTRE DAME UNIVERSITY BANGLADESH



GPO Box-7, 2/A Arambagh, Motijheel, Dhaka-1000. Bangladesh
Phone: +880-02-41070719, 41070720
E-mail: info@ndub.edu.bd, www.ndub.edu.bd

13 April 2023

Memo No. 2023/NDUB/04/faculty, students & staff/pohela baishakh/21

Subject: Pohela Baishakh Program
Attn: All Teachers, Students & Staff

In order to welcome "Pohela Baishakh 1430" NDUB has prepared a program on Friday, 14 April 2023 at 9:00 AM at NDUB premises. All teachers, students, and staff are requested to attend the program.

Shuvo Nababarso!!!

Dogario, cu

Dr. Fr. Leonard Shankar Rozario, CSC Registrar, NDUB